22 August 2011
Dear Sir / Madam
Re: Appeal to farmers from family of missing Geelong man
I am writing on behalf of the family of missing man Daniel O’Keeffe, both to raise awareness of the matter and to seek your assistance. 

Daniel, 24, disappeared on 15 July 2011 from his parents’ home in Geelong, Victoria and has not been heard from or accessed his bank accounts since. Daniel requires medication, and without it his family is very concerned for his welfare.

Daniel’s family believe he may have taken refuge on a large property somewhere in regional Australia and are appealing to farmers to check their properties and any unused sheds or cottages in their area for signs of someone taking shelter.

I am writing to you in the hope that you might distribute this information to your networks, and ask your members in particular to check their properties for Daniel.

I have enclosed a copy of our regional media release which contains further details about Daniel and his disappearance.

I have also included some posters of Daniel should you be able to display or distribute them in your organisation. If you wish to print more posters, they can be found here: www.dancomehome.com.
If you require any additional information please visit www.dancomehome.com, www.facebook.com/dancomehome, www.twitter.com/@DanComeHome, or contact me on [insert contact number].
Yours sincerely

[Insert name]
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